Prime Minister Imran Khan
Prime Minister’s Office
Constitution Avenue G-5/2
Islamabad

PAKISTAN




– Idris Khattak –



Your Excellency,

I am very concerned about the fate of human rights activist Idris Khattak. He was arrested back in 2019, but his family was informed about this only seven months later and still does not know why and where he is detained. He has subsequently been charged in a military court, which should not happen as he is a civilian. Therefore, I would like to urge you to make a regular civil court decision about the legality of his arrest and the charges against him, and to grant him visits from his family and a lawyer of his choice.


Sincerely

